
 

 

TO RECEIVE A REPORT ON D-DAY 80 AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED 

EXPENDITURE. 

 

(Pursuant to Full Town Council held on 2nd November 2023 Minute no. 231/23/24) 

It was proposed by Councillors Peggs, seconded by Councillor Foster and RESOLVED to defer to 

Full Town Council to be held on Thursday 7th December to allow review of information from 

Plymouth City Council and Looe Town Council.  

Overview 

Further to the above information has been requested from Plymouth City Council and Looe Town 

Council. No further information has been provided at this time. 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that members receive a further update at the next Full Town Council meeting to 

be held on Thursday 5th January 2024 to allow review of information from Plymouth City Council. 

 

End of Report 

Receptionist/Mayor’s Secretary 


